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The Honorable Kent Thompson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 281-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 

Dear Representative Thompson: 
 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2619 by House Committee on Financial Institutions and 

Rural Development 
 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2619 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 

 HB 2619 would require that on or before January 15, 2023, and each January 15 after that, 

each city and county would post on its official website an annual one-page summary of the 

compensation package of each elected city or county officer for that particular city or county.  If 

an elected city or county officer receives compensation from more than one position in the city or 

county, the city or county would post the specific compensation for each position in addition to 

the total compensation for all positions for the elected city or county officer.  
 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities states the bill’s enactment would have a negligible 

fiscal effect on cities with websites; however, cities without websites would have to pay for the 

creation of a website.  The Kansas Association of Counties states enactment of the bill could 

increase administrative costs for procedural development on how to collect and publish the 

compensation information specified in the bill.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jay Hall, Association of Counties 

 Wendi Stark, League of Municipalities 

 Bobbi Mariani, Insurance  

 Celeste Chaney-Tucker, Department of Administration 


